
From: BoardSec 
Sent: November 16, 2010 1:16 PM 
To: Zulma DeBonis 
Subject: EB-2008-0150 FW: LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance 
 
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: CESC/PUC [mailto:chec@onlink.net] 
Sent: November 12, 2010 1:48 PM 
To: Kirsten Walli 
Subject: Re: LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance 
 
Hello Kirsten Walli, 
 
As per letter from OEB dated October 20, 2010, Re: LEAP Emergency Financial 
Assistance, the Board requests that distributors report to the Board by November 
12, 2010 as to the name and contact information of the distributor's chosen 
social agency partner(s). 
 
Chapleau PUC has spoken to United Way of Sudbury and we expect that they will be 
our chosen social agency partner, but have not received confirmation from them.  
I have emailed and left a phone message but they have not returned my phone call 
or email.  As soon as they get back to me I will confirm that they are our 
social agency partner. 
 
Thanks 
 
Marita Morin 
Secty-Treas. 
Chapleau PUC 
 
_________________________________________________ 
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